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Presidents’ Message 

Hello Cruisers  

 I would like to say thank you to everyone that attended the first meeting of the year. We have renewed 

our contract with the Elk’s lodge for our 2022 meetings. I’m really excited to be back as your president. 

Please feel free to make any suggestion you think will help us move in a positive direction. It is your club and 

we look for your input. 

 I need to remind everyone of a couple of items, renewal of membership are now due and payable, 

$40.00 annually. The dues must be received by February 28th, after that the dues are considered late and 

there will be a $15.00 reinstatement cost. 

 We are still looking for members to organize runs if you would be interested, please contact one of 

the board members. Also please contact Brad with stories about your cars or projects for the news letter. Note 

to the members remember Valentines Day is coming soon. A major event is coming, Kool April Nights! So 

start making your plans now for a fun get- a -way, fellowship, food and plenty of laughter. 

 A special thanks to our board members, they give freely of their time and take the job of representing 

the Club and members very seriously.   

 Keep the rubber side down.  

Mike Phillips Sr. 

President Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 



Birthday Wishes for February 2022 

February Anniversaries 2022 

Sue Lemmons   February 1 

Don Lemmons   February 1 

Veronica Washington  February 2 

Debbie Fennie   February 3 

Linda Wuichet   February 4 

Dave Carmichael  February 4 

Charissa Welch  February 8 

Gracie Geide   February 17 

Jim Luce   February 22 

Mary Wetzler   February 24 

Ron Pippert   February 25 

Helen Johnson   February 25 

Don & Sue Lemmons   February 1 

Dave & Sandy Silveira  February 14 

Gary & Marcia Cecchini  February 14 

CLUB BREAKFAST 

Jefferson Cafe 

3070 Jefferson St, Napa 

8:30 am Sunday February 6th 
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Members please be careful as this Virus is out to get us all. We have several members sorry 

to say, who have contacted the Virus. 

Cards were sent to the following members this month: 

President Mike, Mary Morofsky, Dan and Norma Mc Cabe and Sue Grimm. 

Bob Nikewicz has been so kind following with a phone call, checking on our members. 

 

Lets us all stay healthy and happy during these unprecedented times. 

 

 

In supporting our club members please send cards to the above members. 

Remember if you know someone that needs some SUNSHINE please contact: 

Yvonne Westberg @ (707) 255 2383-leave a message (707) 337-5532-text this number 

yvonnecoho@gmail.com 

Kool April Nites 2022  

Hotel Reservations, Comfort Inn, 850 Mistletoe Lane, Redding, Ca. 

Sign Ups are now open for rooms for Kool April Nites in Redding.   

This year the show dates that we have reserved are April 28 thru May 1.  The cost is 135.00 per night plus tax. 

There are a least 20 rooms available, possibly up to 25. 

If you are interested in a room please contact Tammy Robinette at 916-803-2910 for a room reservation, 

please do not call the hotel for I am working directly with the owner and he is giving us a special price which 

will not be honored if you call in your own reservations. 

Once we are full I will collect any other information the hotel needs, such as special room requests, handi-

capped, etc. 

We also have the breakfast room reserved for the Napa Valley Cruisers and Golden Hills Mustang Club for a 

place to get together and visit, play games, etc. 

I am also working on a couple new events for the group to attend if you wish to join us, more information will 

be out shortly. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me, home 707-252-7831 or cell 916-803-2910. 

Looking forward to having you join us for a fun show. 

Tammy 



Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 Annual Dues are now due and payable 

Dues are delinquent after March 1, 2022 

Please make your check payable to NVC 2022 Dues.  

You may pay in person at the Club General Meeting  

or you may mail your check for $40.00 to:  

 

Napa Valley Cruisers  

P.O. Box 3224  

Napa, CA 94558  

 

Thank you!!!  

Frank Smith 

Membership Director  

Reminder 

Car Facts 

1.The average Bugatti Veyron owner apparently owns 84 Cars, three private jets, and a 
yacht. Unbelievable. 

2. The top speed at the first automobile race in the United States was 15 MPH. It’s a 
wonder folks were even able to stay awake during the race. 

3. Volvo is Latin for “I roll.” Do you roll in a Volvo? 

4. 35% of the world’s population drives on the left side of the road. 
 The other 65% is correct.  

5. With a top-speed of 277.8 MPH, the Koenigsegg Agera RS is currently the fastest pro-
duction car in the world. With faster cars being churned out virtually every month, who 
knows how long it’ll hold onto this record. 

https://www.carthrottle.com/post/the-average-bugatti-veyron-owner-is-so-rich-they-have-84-cars-two-private-jets-and-a-yatch/
https://www.carthrottle.com/post/the-average-bugatti-veyron-owner-is-so-rich-they-have-84-cars-two-private-jets-and-a-yatch/
http://www.eyewitnesstohistory.com/duryea.htm
https://highnames.com/audi-volvo-car-company-names-origin/


 

April 23rd—May 1, 2022 

General Meeting 

Thursday February 10, 6:30 

Napa Elks 

 

Coffee and Cars Sunday February 13th 

Brewed Coffee 

8am-10am 

 

Valentines Day 

February 14th 

 



For Sale 

1937 Ford Pickup 50’s style hot rod with Mercury flat-

head and 3 speed top loader transmission. Was running 

when parked 30 years ago but seems to be locked up 

now. Have all sheet medal and 40 Olds front bumper 

that goes with it. Asking $11,500. Cash talks. 

Contact David Dean Martin at (707) 257 6725 

If you would like to place an add here please con-

tact Brad at nvcruisers@gmail.com  



Please support our Advertisers 

If you want add space here please contact the Napa Valley Cruisers at  

NVCRUISERS@GMAIL.COM 

Blast From The Past!! 


